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Kent Valley Hockey Association News for 

Monday June 14, 2010 

Kent Valley Ice Centre, Kent, WA – KVHA News for 14 June, 2010 – Following are some KVHA news 
items of importance to members. 

Reminder about the Importance of Player Releases when 
Moving from one Association to Another 

Once again it is that time of the year when players consider moving from one hockey 
association to another.  In spite of efforts to prevent or discourage it, some migration takes 

place every year within the greater Puget Sound area.  This year is no exception.  For KVHA 
it appears that we are fairly even on the number of players being transferred in and out.   

KVHA reminds hockey families that a Player Release is required to transfer from one 

association to another.  This is a Pacific Northwest Amateur Hockey Association (PNAHA) 
requirement.  We encourage current, former and prospective members to read and be 
aware of the KVHA Philosophy Regarding Player and Coach Movement Between 

Local Associations.  Click here for a copy of the philosophy.  The philosophy is posted on 

www.KentValleyHockey.com under the Administration tab and Policy sub tab. 

Western Washington Female Hockey Association (WWFHA) 

Offering Free Clinic for Girls 8 to 18 

Any and all female hockey players in Washington, ages 8 to 18, are invited to two free 
clinics sponsored by Western Washington Female Hockey Association to be held on the 
following dates: 

Saturday June 26, 11:45 am - 1:00 pm 

Saturday July 17,  11:45 am - 1:15 pm 

The two clinics will be held at Kingsgate Arena (14326 124th Av NE, Kirkland WA 98034).  
For additional information, or to let us know if you'll be there, please send an e-mail to 

info@wwfha.com.   Click here for a link to the WWFHA web site. 

2nd Annual DJ Baskin Memorial Hockey Tournament to 

Benefit “Cops for Cancer” and “Special Olympics” 

The first annual DJ Baskin Memorial Hockey Tournament was held from in June of 2009 at 

the Kent Valley Ice Centre.  The four team tournament raised over $4,000 that was split 
evenly between “Cops with Cancer” and the “Washington State Special Olympics.”  The 
tournament was made possible by the Kent Valley Ice Centre generously donating all of the 
ice time for the games.  The volunteer referees, scorekeepers, and captains were also a 

huge part in making the tournament a success and maximizing donation to these two 
worthy charities.  

Kent Valley Ice Centre is once again involved in this worthwhile fundraiser.  The 2nd Annual 

DJ Baskin Memorial Hockey Tournament will held Friday July 30th, Saturday July 31st and 
Sunday August 1st at Kent Valley Ice Centre.  The contact is David Mosbach 
[mailto:mosssac@yahoo.com]  
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